
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Kingsbury Grade will temporarily reopen to
through traffic the weekend of Sept. 27 for
the Genoa Candy Dance.

• South Lake Tahoe City Council candidate Austin Sass  had
political signs stolen from at least three locations the night
of Sept. 24. He is offering a $500 reward for anyone who can
lend  information  that  will  result  in  the  prosecution  of
whomever stole the signs.

•  The  Street  Vibrations  motorcycle  rally  is  now  through
Sept. 28. The primary events will be located in Reno and
Sparks,  but  other  events  are  scheduled  in  Carson  City,
Virginia City and Lake Tahoe.

• The fast-paced excitement of skicross and snowboardcross
will come to Squaw Valley March 4-8 with the resort hosting an
Audi FIS Skicross World Cup and FIS Snowboard World Cup. This
will be the first time the International Ski Federation has
brought a World Cup event to Squaw Valley since the FIS Alpine
World Cup in 1969.

• A free and anonymous disposal site for expired and unused
drugs will be in the Safeway parking lot at 1020 Johnson
Blvd., South Lake Tahoe on Sept. 27 from 10am-2pm.
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